
Hi friends, 
 
There are lots of things happening in the days ahead, here are some things 
to be aware of at Kennewick First! 
 

Phone Changes for Washington State 

Starting Sunday, October 24th, you must use the (509) area code when 
dialing local phone calls. If you do not use the 10-digit number when 
calling, your phone call will not go through. 
 

Butter Braid season is here! 
Butter Braids are a delicious frozen pastry that you defrost and bake. They 
are about 22 oz., feed about 11 people, come in 7 different flavors, cost $14, 
and are perfect for holidays, special occasions, or just for fun! The Butter 
Braid fundraiser helps the United Methodist Youth raise funds that help to 
offset the cost of UMY activities, trips, and retreats.  
 
The United Methodist Youth have been working through the directory and 
making calls over the phone to collect orders for Butter Braids. If you have 
not received a call or did not have a chance to speak to a youth or office staff 
over the phone, please don’t hesitate to call the church office at (509)582-
2163 to order your yummy Butter Braids! The UMYers are selling 
Butter Braids until the end of Sunday, October 24th.  
 
To practice social distancing, Rachel will be at the church garage 
with your Butter Braids on Friday, November 19th from 5:00-
7:00 PM. You will need to get your Butter Braids to a freezer as soon as 
possible after picking them up so they do not begin to thaw! If you cannot 
pick up your Butter Braids at the church on Friday, November 19th between 
5:00 and 7:00 PM, please communicate with Rachel, the office, or the 
youth who sold you your Butter Braids to arrange an alternative.   
 
The flavors available to order are Cinnamon, Cherry, Apple, Cream Cheese 
Raspberry, Blueberry Cream Cheese, and Caramel Rolls. 
 

 
New Sunday Morning Parent Gathering 

beginning. 



 
Michell Collins is facilitating an opportunity for the parents of our Sunday 
School kids to be able to gather together in a non-formal way and share in 
some coffee and conversation. After you drop the kids off feel free to join 
them in a time of getting to know each other and sharing coffee and 
conversation in the “couch area” of Wesleyan Hall Downstairs. 

 

TRUNK-OR-TREAT 
The Youth Group will again be offering a “Trunk-or-Treat” event for the 
community to come and trick or treat in a safe and fun atmosphere from 3-
4:30 pm on Sunday, October 31st.  If you have kids or grandkids, stop by, 
and walk through the parking lot. Start on the Everett Street side of the 
parking lot and make your way by the awesome decorated cars to receive 
your candy! 
 
If you would like to donate “Costco-sized” (yes that is a unit of measure in 
our world now!) bags of candy for us to hand out to kids, please feel free to 
drop them by the church office any time before the 31st. 
      
      

Ridin’ with The Rev’ This Sunday 
Thank you to all of you who joined me for our weekly rides around the 
Columbia Basin this fall. The weather is getting cold, the daylight hours are 
shorter, and the roads are getting slick with leaves and moisture, so I’m 
putting my Triumph in the garage ‘till next season. When we hit the spring 
season, we will start the weekly rides again. See ya’ next season!  
 

Sunday Morning Worship this 
Sunday at 10 am  

We hope to see you in worship on Sunday at 10 am.  
 
 


